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To: Hinsdale School District Families and Staff 

From: Wayne Woolridge, Superintendent 

Date:  July 28, 2021 

RE: Hinsdale School District Update 2021-2022 Reopening Framework 

 

 

On behalf of the Hinsdale School Board and administrators, I wish to thank all our parent 

partners, staff, and students for working with us as we navigate these choppy waters together, 

particularly as we face the unknown obstacles ahead of us. 

 

The Hinsdale Reopening Committee, which included our two nurses, our Hinsdale Middle/High 

School Principal and our Hinsdale Elementary School Principal, has created the DRAFT of the 

Hinsdale School District Reopening Plan for the 2021/2022 school year.  The Hinsdale 

Reopening Committee closely followed the July 27 CDC "Guidance for COVID-19 Prevention 

in K-12 Schools." Indeed, the increase of community transmission across the US, driven by the 

Delta variant, was a factor in determining our students' most prudent in-person learning 

experience.   

  

The Final Hinsdale School Reopening Plan, pending Board approval, will take effect on our first 

day of school, August 31, 2021. Our School Board has a meeting scheduled for August 18 and 

will review the current plan and possibly revise the plan. We will communicate any changes 

before the opening of school.  

 

We are grateful to the members of our School Board, who have put in many more hours than 

usual trying to ensure the safest and best possible learning experiences for in-person learning 

during this ongoing pandemic.   

  
 


